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July 2024 
 
Annwyl Parents / Carers, 

Re: Sixth Form Enrolment September 2024 

Please find enclosed the information which you will require in preparation for Sixth Form enrolment 
over the summer holidays. GCSE results day will be on Thursday 22nd August 2024 from 9 am at 
school. 

After students receive their GCSE results, all students must complete the following Sixth Form 
Enrolment Form: https://forms.gle/jJkrZ9ernfvNHyX7A  

The Enrolment Form will open for completion on Thursday 22nd August at 10 am, and then close on 
Tuesday 27th August at 10 am. Failure to meet this deadline may lead to students missing a place on 
certain courses. Students must only complete the enrolment form if they have met our school 
and subject minimum entry requirements, a minimum of 5 A*-C GCSEs. Please can 
parents/carers check students’ GCSE grades before submitting their enrolment form. 

It is essential that the Enrolment Form is completed correctly. Students should only select the number 
of subjects they wish to study and select ‘No Subject’ for the pathways where they have no intention 
to pursue a subject. Students do not need to select a subject in each pathway. Advanced Skills will 
then be added to their timetable in a free pathway. As highlighted in previous communications, 
please remember that all choices are subject to Head of Department approval and appropriate pupil 
numbers on courses. 

Year 12 will start their Sixth Form journey on Friday 6th September 2024 with an Induction Day, 
where important information will be shared regarding the first week of teaching. The day will 
commence at 8:50 am in form rooms, before moving to the Main Hall for an assembly with Mrs Burke 
and myself, followed by a talk from Mrs Davies (Deputy Head of Sixth Form), MIND and Mrs Edwards 
to support a positive mental mindset and how to manage the work / life balance of Sixth Form life.  

Form tutor information will be displayed in the Sixth Form common room from 8:30 am on Friday 6th 
September.  From Monday 9th September, most lessons will begin from Lesson 1 at 9 am, 
providing that individual classes do not contain any students from our collaboration schools. All 
essential information about this matter and key messages across the academic year will be shared via 
Google Classroom, so it is essential that all students join the following ‘Year 12 – 2024-2025’ Google 
Classroom to keep up to date: ifctvkn 

Students will need to be in full Sixth Form uniform on this day and you will find support with this on the 
following link: https://www.sjhs.org.uk/6thuniform Ties can also be purchased from the school office for 
£5. 

As members of the Sixth Form at St. Joseph’s, we have very high expectations of students relating to 
conduct and behaviour as they are now role models for the rest of the student population. Students 
will have access to the Sixth Form Common Room, dedicated study area and toilets, but they must be 
always mindful and respectful of these resources.  

I am looking forward to working with our students next year and welcoming them into the Sixth Form 
community. If you have any questions of concerns, please contact me on lgreen@sjhs.newport.sch.uk 
and I wish you an enjoyable summer.  

Best wishes, 
 
Mr L Green 

Head of Sixth Form 
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